
November 21st Week at a Glance
Monday Professional Development Day - School Closed

Tuesday Hot Lunch - Pizza

Gr. 6/7 Volleyball Game @ Quilchena

Wednesday PAC Meeting 6:00 (zoom meeting details in body of email)

Thursday

Friday

James Gilmore
Elementary

8380 Elsmore Road
Richmond, BC

V7C 2A1

Trevor Shuto
Principal

School Schedule:

8:45 - Classes Begin
9:55-10:10 - Recess
12:00-12:50 - Lunch

2:45 - Dismissal

School - 604-668-6268
Early Warning 604-668-6637 

Important Dates!

Nov 
11th 

Remembrance Day - School 
Closed

Nov 
21st

Pro - D Day - school closed 

Nov 
22nd

Hot Lunch Pizza

Dec 
14th 

Student Reports Available 
via MyEd Parent Portal

Dec 
16th 

Last Day of School 
before Winter Break

Dear Gilmore Families,

Newsletters in this format will be one of the main sources of communication that you can expect to 
receive from the Gilmore office once again this year. 

Early Warning Line Reminder:
A reminder to families that if your child(ren) will be away to let us know by calling the early warning 
line and stating child’s first and last name as well as grade and teacher. This helps us every morning 
ensure that we have all of our students accounted for. Thank you for your support with this. 
Gilmore Move Night:
PAC will be hosting a movie night for our Gilmore students on Friday December 2nd. Please scroll 
down to see poster with further details. 
PAC Fundraiser: Purdy’s Chocolates and Poinsettias

Order some Canadian crafted Purdy’s chocolates with premium quality ingredients and help the Gilmore 
students at the same time! The Gilmore PAC will receive 25% back in fundraising profits from every sale. To 
order, please click this link: https://fundraising.purdys.com/OrderForm.aspx
Customer: 39938 
Poinsettias 

Order red, 6 inch, locally grown, premium poinsettias. The Gilmore PAC will receive $7 from the sale of each 
poinsettia. 
Order online: munchalunch.com
Deadline: Sunday, Nov. 27
Pick-up for the chocolate and poinsettias will be Friday, December 9th 2:45-3:15. Have questions? Please 
email us at gilmorefundraiser@outlook.com
As always, we thank you for your support and are enjoying teaching, learning with, and supporting 
our Gilmore students this year!

Sincerely,  Trevor Shuto and the Gilmore Staff.


Gilmore News https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/

https://fundraising.purdys.com/OrderForm.aspx
http://munchalunch.com/
mailto:gilmorefundraiser@outlook.com


Kindergarten Registration 
Kindergarten registration for the 2023/24 
school year is open. Please click on the 
link below for more information. 


https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/news/
2022/11/kindergarten-registration-and-

RAIN OR SHINE

A reminder that at Recess and Lunch 
students go outside rain or shine. As the 
weather changes, please remember to 
send your child to school with appropriate 
clothing for the weather (jackets, boots 
etc.) as well as a change of clothes for 
younger students!

Gilmore Movie Night  
Our Gilmore PAC will be hosting a Movie 
night for our Gilmore students on Friday 
December 2nd. Food Bank donations are 
welcome!

https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/news/2022/11/kindergarten-registration-and-district-program-options-2023-24
https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/news/2022/11/kindergarten-registration-and-district-program-options-2023-24

